
 

  

 
 
January 26, 2023 
 
 
Dear AASHE Review Committee, 
 
As part of the University of the Fraser Valley’s (UFV’s) inaugural STARS submission, a team from Douglas 
conducted an external review of the submission as part of a reporting assurance process. 
 
Please accept this statement of affirmation that UFV’s submission has been reviewed in full by the undersigned, 
and that all identified inconsistencies and errors have been successfully addressed. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________ ______________________ 
 
Dave Taylor 
Vice President 
Public Affairs 
 
Reviewed: PRE and PA credits 
 
 
 
 

 
Regan Lal 
Director 
Marketing & Communications Office 
 
Reviewed: EN credits 
 
 
 
 
 

______________________ 
 
Chris Gardner 
Associate Vice President 
Facilities & Sustainability 
 
Reviewed: AC credits 
 

______________________ 
 
Louie Girotto 
Associate Director 
Physical Plant Services & Projects 
 
Reviewed: OP and IN credits 
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